Main, Grant TRAN:EX

From:

Boutziouvis, Sam <Sam.Boutziouvis@snclavalin.com>

Sent:

February 5, 2019 7:09 AM

To:

Main, Grant TRAN:EX

Cc:

deputyministertransportation@gov.bc.ca; Smith, Victoria TRAN:EX

Subject:

Follow-up and meeting request | Feb 19 | Victoria

Hello Deputy Minister.

Hope all is well. We met last November with my Oil and Gas colleagues on the LNG Canada project.

Have a meeting booked in Victoria with Transportation and Infrastructure Minister Claire Trevena, on Tuesday February 19 at 9 am. Not sure if you will be in the meeting so wanted to first make sure that you knew about the meeting.

If the meeting is to be with the Minister only, I was wondering if you might have 30 minutes or so later that morning to meet with Francois Morton, Executive Vice President, Infrastructure Engineering; Jussi Jaakkola, Vice President, Investment Development and myself.

It's Budget Day in BC. So this is obviously a longshot, but if you have some time possibly in the morning, it would be great to bring François and Jussi by to introduce them and talk about our Infra priorities in BC in greater detail. Guessing that you will be in the lock-up in the late morning to early afternoon to provide budget advice and consultation.

Many thanks in advance for considering and look forward to hearing from you.

Sam

Sam Boutziouvis Vice President, Government Relations SNC-Lavalin w. 613-907-7106 c. 613-769-7506

Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX

From:

Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX

Sent:

February 14, 2019 4:10 PM

To:

'Boutziouvis, Sam'

Subject:

RE: Request to reschedule Re: Meeting w/ Minister Trevena | Feb 19 | 9 am

Good afternoon Sam.

s.22

We understand completely and will wait for you to reach out when you are

ready to reschedule.

Have a good rest of your day,

Charly Leverman

AA Ministry of Transportation 250-387-1978

From: Boutziouvis, Sam <Sam.Boutziouvis@snclavalin.com>

Sent: February 14, 2019 4:06 PM

To: Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX < Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Waters, Leah TRAN:EX < Leah. Waters@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Request to reschedule Re: Meeting w/ Minister Trevena | Feb 19 | 9 am

Hi, Charly.

Unfortunately, I need to ask to postpone the meeting between the Minister and SNC-Lavalin. \$.22

s.22

it would be best to try to rebook. This is short

notice but hope the Minister and yourself will understand.

Please advise that this ok. Many thanks in advance for your consideration. Look forward to hearing from you.

Sam

Sam Boutziouvis Vice President Government Relations SNC-Lavalin

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 1, 2019, at 1:13 PM, Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX < Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Sam,

Yes I can confirm that the meeting on Tuesday, Feb. 19th at 9am in the Legislative Building has been booked for Minister Trevena and SNC-Lavalin.

When you arrive at the Legislative Building you will need to sign in at Security, they will call up to our office and we will escort you to the Minister's office.

If you need any further assistance please feel free to reach out to myself or Leah.

Regards,

<image001.png>

Charly Leverman

Administrative Assistant to the Honourable Claire Trevena

Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure

Main: 250 387 1978

Email: Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca

From: Boutziouvis, Sam <Sam.Boutziouvis@snclavalin.com>

Sent: February 1, 2019 9:47 AM

To: Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX < Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca>; Waters, Leah TRAN:EX

<Leah.Waters@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Meeting w/ Minister Trevena | Feb 19 | 9 am

Good morning, Charly and Leah.

I am writing to introduce myself and to re-confirm a meeting with Minister Trevena.

My name is Sam Boutziouvis and I work for SNC-Lavalin in the area of Government Relations.

A meeting has been set up between SNC-Lavalin and Minister Trevena for 9 am on Tuesday February 19, 2018. Could I please re-confirm the time, date and location with you? Assume that the meeting will be in the main Legislative Building in Victoria. Please provide the floor and room number. In particular, as it is Budget Day in BC, just wanted to nail down a few details, in so much as that is possible on Budget Day.

Accompanying me will be Francois Morton, Executive Vice President, Infrastructure Engineering, and Jussi Jaakkola, Vice President, Investment Development, both with SNC-Lavalin.

Messrs. Morton and Jaakkola will be travelling from Vancouver, likely on the day, and I will likely be coming from Ottawa the day before.

Many thanks in advance for your consideration and look forward to hopefully meeting you.

Sam

Sam Boutziouvis Vice President, Government Relations SNC-Lavalin w. 613-907-7106 c. 613-769-7506

^{**}Please note: This email message, including attachments, is intended for the addressee(s) only and may contain legally privileged information. Any unauthorized use, distribution, disclosure or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify sender by return email and delete all copies